Patient Participation Group (PPG)
Meeting Monday 5th July 2010
Park Road

Present:
CD

Dr I Stinson


KJ

Joanne Harris



MK

Ian Taylor


JF

 


JD

Apologies:  NA

Minutes from last meeting – Agreed as accurate.
News - 
New Salaried doctor – Dr Hardwick has accepted post as our third salaried GP.
Dr Thandi – will be leaving the practice in August.

GP Training – Dr Cochin will commence training of GP Registrars in August.  Dr Halstead considering training for the same, to start in 2011.
Notice Boards - Notice Boards for the PPG have been purchased and will be positioned in a prominent place in the waiting room.  It was agreed that these should promote more interest from other patients.
Patient Survey – Results of the latest survey were discussed.  The groups were not happy that most patients who took the time fill in the survey were those who were not satisfied with the delivery of some service – usually appointment availability.  It was pointed out that with the additional sessions of Drs Thaker and Hardwick, the practice will be offering in excess of 100 more appts each week.
Quality Practice Award – PPG informed that the practice had agreed to work towards the RCGP Quality Practice Award.  This will ensure the Parklands has robust, well documented systems and processes in place throughout the practice.

Any Other Business – None.  Group members thanked for their continued support.
Items for next meeting Agenda – Next meeting to be joined with Buttershaw Lane.  Any ideas for how this may work to Ian/Joanne.



Next meeting  04/10/10
